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Annual Report to the President on No-Knock Entries  
by Department of Justice Law Enforcement Components 

This report responds to section 10(c) of Executive Order on Advancing Effective, Accountable 
Policing and Criminal Justice Practices to Enhance Public Trust and Public Safety (EO 14074), 
which calls for the heads of Federal law enforcement agencies to issue annual reports to the 
President – and to post those reports publicly – setting forth: the number of no-knock entries that 
occurred pursuant to judicial authorization; the number of no-knock entries that occurred pursuant 
to exigent circumstances; and disaggregated data by circumstances for no-knock entries in which 
a law enforcement officer or other person was injured in the course of a no-knock entry. 

The table below sets forth the number of times DOJ law enforcement personnel executed a court-
authorized no-knock entry and the number of times DOJ law enforcement personnel executed a 
no-knock entry pursuant to exigent circumstances for the period beginning in the third fiscal 
quarter of 2023 (April–June 2023) through the end of the second fiscal quarter of 2024 (January–
March 2024).  Over the covered time period, there have been no instances in which a law 
enforcement officer or other person was injured in the course of a no-knock entry. 

Component of Department of 
Justice 

No-Knock Entries:   
Judicial Authorization 

No-Knock Entries: 
Exigent Circumstances 

Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, 
Firearms, and Explosives 

2 0 

Drug Enforcement 
Administration 

14 0 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 3 0 

Office of Inspector General 0 0 
United States Marshals Service 0 0 

This report will be posted annually at: https://www.justice.gov/olp/executive-order-14074. 




